
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (REI) NO. 2024-018 
 

Activity: Bid Negotiation Conference (Two-Failed Biddings) 

Procurement Requirement: Consulting Services for the Project Management of the 
Philippine Participation in World Expo 2025 Osaka  

 

This Notice is hereby issued to postpone the schedule of the Bid Negotiation 

Conference for the above-mentioned requirement at a later schedule as follows:  

Particulars Original Schedule New Schedule 

Bid Negotiation 
Conference 

29 April 2024, 2:00pm to 
3:00pm 

29 April 2024, 5:00pm to 
6:00pm      

            

The original schedule is postponed due to lack of quorum.  Some members of the Bids 
and Awards Committee (BAC) have an important meeting with the Tourism Secretary 
on the said date. 

 
 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Thank you. 

 

ARNOLD T. GONZALES 
BAC Chairperson 
 

 


